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Dec. 8, 2018 
 
To Mr. Yi Lin  
College of Physics and Information Engineering,  
Fuzhou University, China  
 
Dear Mr. Lin:  

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Department of Computer and Information Science at the Indiana 
University-Purdue University Indianapolis (IUPUI) as a Visiting Scholar to conduct research in Study on 
Human-Computer Interaction based on Mobile Augmented Reality, which is also interested by several faculty 
in our Visual Information Sensing and Computer Center. Your visiting position with us will be for a period of 
one (1) year starting March 30, 2019. Your academic supervisor in this period is Prof. Jiang Yu Zheng. We will 
provide necessary working conditions and help you establish collaborative work with our team on mutual 
research interests. We understand that your visit will be completely supported by the Chinese Government 
(under the funding support of China Scholarship Council scholarships during March 30, 2019- March 29, 2020), 
and we will not offer any financial remuneration for this position. You will be responsible for your own living 
expenses, health insurance and travel expenses to Indianapolis, and back to China. You will be expected to 
participate in the research activities at Dr. Zheng’s Lab, and will be expected to publish peer-reviewed research 
papers resulting from your collaborative work here. Dr. Zheng will provide mentoring to you. You will be 
provided space within our shared office areas and we anticipate that you will be accessible during normal office 
hours. I am sure that you will find the environment stimulating and resourceful. Your visit will also be 
important to promoting the relationship between your university and IUPUI. We are delighted at prospect of 
having you as a visiting scholar at IUPUI. If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me. I look forward to seeing you at IUPUI.  

We wish your stay and participation in our research activity will create new tools, methods, and systems that 
benefit to our health, working, and daily life.  

Sincerely, 

 

Jiang-Yu Zheng     Professor,  
Department of Computer and Information Science,  
Indiana University Purdue University Indianapolis 
723 W. Michigan St. SL280, Indianapolis, IN46202, USA  
www.cs.iupui.edu/~jzheng 
 jzheng@iupui.edu, 317-278-2365 
 


